
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
June 6, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 880 
RE: UPRR Planned Service Outage on I-5 Corridor, Beginning June 9, 2007 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Beginning June 9, 2007, the Union Pacific will undergo a 3-day planned service outage on the I-
5 corridor (between California and Oregon/Washington) to perform an upgrade on the Dorris 
Tunnel as part of its ongoing effort to become double-stack capable in this lane. Dorris, 
California is at the north end of the Butte Valley in Siskiyou County, which stretches north to the 
California/Oregon state line. During the period, 4,500 feet of track will be lowered. 
 
UPRR will continue to accept reservations and freight at involved terminals during this period. 
 
Listed below is the detailed operating plan during this period: 
 
Friday June 8: 
ZLCBR runs as normal (last train through prior to closure) 
ZLCSE annuls 
ZBRLC annuls 
 
Saturday June 9: 
ZLCBR annuls 
ZBRLC annuls 
 
Sunday June 10: 
IOASE annuls (see below for Mon special run) 
ZLCBR annuls 
 
Monday June 11: 
ZLCSE runs as normal 
ZBRLC runs as normal 
IOASE – run special 
 
Tuesday June 12: 
Resume normal operation for all intermodal trains 
 
Key:  ZLCBR (LATC to Brooklyn) 
 ZLCSE (LATC to Brooklyn / Seattle) 
 ZBRLC (Brooklyn to LATC) 
 IOASE (Oakland to Portland / Seattle) 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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